








As you will be aware the Fast Track Approvals Bill is due to be enacted this week.
 
Our team is currently working at pace to develop necessary systems and processes, and to
produce guidance and application material, in order that we are in a position to receive
applications once the Fast Track Approvals Bill is enacted and applications are able to be
lodged.
 
We will be able to meet with prospective applicants after enactment of the Bill, and
finalisation of our guidance material. We anticipate this will be early in the new year and will
make contact with you then.
 
Please keep an eye on this page for updates - Fast-track approvals proposed process |
Ministry for the Environment.
 
Thank you again for your patience while we get ready to stand up the new Fast Track
Approvals process.
 
 
Ngā mihi,
 
Many thanks,
MfE Listed Projects Team
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From: Pamela Santos < > 








